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November 5, 2020  
 
 

Notice of Public Hearing  
on the Petition to Add Lands to Roseau County 

Ditch #4 
 
 

The Board of Managers of the Two Rivers Watershed District hereby gives 
notice that a Public Hearing will held beginning at 8:30 a.m. on Thursday, 
December 3, 2020 in the Upstairs Meeting Room in the Kittson County 
Courthouse in Hallock, Minnesota.   
 
The purpose of this Hearing will be to discuss the petition of Middle River 
Farms, LLP seeking to use Roseau County Ditch 4 as an outlet for land that is 
currently not in the benefitted area of the ditch.  Testimony and evidence will 
be heard from any and all persons affected or potentially affected by the permit 
who desire to appear and be heard at the hearing.  Written testimony may be 
submitted if sworn in affidavit form and is clearly legible. 
 
The Board of Managers will consider all information provided and will make 
their findings and order regarding the matter based upon said information. 
 
If you have would like further information regarding this Hearing, please 
contact District Administrator at 218-843-3333, email 
dan.money@tworiverswd.com or stop by the District office at 410 S. 5th Street, 
Hallock, MN. 
 
Due to the ongoing pandemic, this hearing will also be available to attend 
electronically.  To attend electronically please call our office for instructions. 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 NOTE:  Due to ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, CDC guidelines are continuing to be 
followed with regard to public meetings.  In accordance with the Governor’s executive 
order and Kittson County Courthouse directives, attendees are asked to wear masks.  
Social distancing will be followed, and the number of meeting attendees may be limited 
in order to allow for six-foot distancing.  In order to further allow for social distancing, 
this meeting is available for the public to attend and participate electronically as follows: 

 
 
Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.  
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/283032925  
 
You can also dial in using your phone.  
United States: +1 (872) 240-3212      Access Code: 283-032-925  
 
 
 
 

 


